
From: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Catherine McNicollCatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov

Date: 3/12/2018 7:09:14 AM
Subject: Re: Dorchester Road Senior Center Grand Opening

​LG will do this


From: Catherine McNicoll
 
Sent: Friday, March 9, 2018 3:14 PM
 
To: Danny Varat
 
Subject: FW: Dorchester Road Senior Center Grand Opening
 
Please advise
 
Best Regards,
Catherine McNicoll
Director of Legal & Legislative Affairs
Lieutenant Governor’s Office
CatherineMcNicoll@SCStatehouse.gov
803-734-5292 (phone)
 
From: Dickinson, Gerry [mailto:gdickinson@aging.sc.gov] 
 
Sent: Friday, March 09, 2018 12:47 PM
 
To: Catherine McNicoll ; Broome, Darryl ; Lily Cogdill 
Subject: FW: Dorchester Road Senior Center Grand Opening
 
The City of North Charleston has invited the Lt. Governor, Darryl, and me to attend the new Dorchester Road Senior 
Center ribbon cutting on April 4. The details are in the attachment. This is a PIP project that was awarded several years 
back and was delayed by wetlands issues. We made our final payment in December 2017 to close the project. Shannon 
Praete is our contact person from the city and her email is below. spraete@northcharleston.org 
 
Gerry
 
From: Praete, Shannon [mailto:spraete@northcharleston.org] 
 
Sent: Friday, March 9, 2018 12:18 PM
 
To: Stephanie Blunt <sblunt@tridentaaa.org>; Dickinson, Gerry <gdickinson@aging.sc.gov>
 
Subject: Dorchester Road Senior Center Grand Opening
 
We'd love to have you all. Please feel free to invite others. If we should send a formal request to Lt Gov, please 
let me know.
 

Shannon
Sent from my iPad
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